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“Dr. Baldridge was key to this gift,” said Elizabeth King, WSU Foundation president and 

CEO, “which shows the impact our faculty have on students of all ages.” 

As award recipient, Baldridge will receive $1,000, which will be used to help advance the 

good work he does for the university. He plans to use the money for the exchange program. 

Baldridge was presented the award, a piece of Karg art, at the WSU Foundation National 

Advisory Council’s business meeting on April 26 by Craig Barton. Barton is chair of the committee 

that selects the recipients from names submitted by WSU Foundation staff members. 

 

 

### 

 

Media note: A photo can be found at www.wichita.edu/foundationphotos. 

 

Contact:  Belinda Venters, WSU Foundation director of communications, 

(316) 978-5624 or belinda.venters@wichita.edu. 
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